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Dear Senate Committee members, 

 

We, Diana and Joseph Hinton, are opposed to SB 210.  We do not approve of 

eliminating or otherwise changing Vote by Mail.  We have enjoyed this for all its years 

and want to continue to Vote by Mail.  It is convenient and safe - there is no reason to 

change it.  Please leave Vote by Mail alone! 

 

Thank you, 

Diana and Joseph Hinton 

Beaverton Oregon 


